
November 13, 2023
Dear Friend,

The Ironbound Irish-American Association will be hosting our 32nd Annual Dinner Dance 
on Saturday, April 6, 2024 at six thirty at the Hanover Manor.

This upcoming celebration marks our 90th year as an association.  It all began as a small 
group of like-minded gentlemen in 1934 with a great passion for their Irish heritage who 
sought to celebrate this common thread and foster friendship and understanding throughout 
the Irish-American community.   More than 90 years later, we are still  going strong and 
continue to flourish - which is only possible due to the relationships we have established with 
other great Irish organizations and the tremendous support we get from friends like you.

This year, we are honoring Dave Doyle as our Irishman of the Year, Tony Sikora as our 
Honorary Irishman of the Year and Will Huryk as our Community Service Honoree. We 
would be honored if you would join us to celebrate our organization’s great milestone and 
recognize our honorees with great food and drink, live music and dancing.

We are also producing a souvenir ad journal in conjunction with this important anniversary 
and we would be grateful if you would support us by taking an ad.  We hope to memorialize 
this  great  occasion  with  advertisements  and  well  wishes  from our  members,  friends  and 
supporters.  The Annual Dinner Dance is a celebration of our heritage, our organization and 
its members and we are grateful for your continued support and friendship.  

Please see the attached form for additional details and contact information.  You can also 
reach us anytime at info@ironboundirish.com or www.ironboundirish.com.

We thank you and look forward to seeing you at the Hanover Manor!

Sincerely,

Dan Bla i r 

Dan Blair, President

IRONBOUND IRISH-AMERICAN ASSOCIATION, INC.

NEWARK, NJ - EST. 1934

http://ironboundirish.com

